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MEMORANDUM

From: Joshua Ripp, WISCOM Program Manager

To: WISCOM users, Authorized WISCOM Programmers, Dealers selling WISCOM Certified Radios
Date: 1/11/2017

Subject: New Radio Models Accepted on WISCOM

The following radios have successfully completed testing on WISCOM, and are now accepted as subscriber units on
WISCOM. Any specific requirements are listed below the radio models.

Kenwood NX-5200 (VHF)
Kenwood NX-5400 (800 mhz)
Kenwood NX-5700 (VHF)

Kenwood TK-5230 (VHF)

Kenwood TK-5430 (800 mhz)

Kenwood TK-5730 (VHF)

Firmware- Must be version 2.01 (Checksum 8B15) or later, programmed with Kenwood Software DIN version 2.01 or later.
Programming Template — All templates that include WISCOM must start out with a template from Kenwood or WISCOM
Staff. This includes settings that aren’t available in the standard programming software.

EFJ/Kenwood VP-5230

EFJ/Kenwood VP-5430

These have no specific requirements. Radios were tested with EFJ Version 8.16.9 firmware and Armada Version 1.16.9

UNICATION G5 Pager

WISCOM tested this pager on VHF and 800 mhz system, looking for only for its ability to track TG’s on WISCOM, It
performs this in a manner satisfactory with our expectations. WISCOM does not perform P25 Paging, and approval of this
pager does NOT imply future plans for P25 paging. Tests utilized Version R11P Firmware and V00-03-05 Beta07
programming software.



